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October 28, 2020 

October 20, 2020 

To ShotSpotter Technology, 

The North Carolina Police Executives Association (NCPEA) has worked to advance
police administration and crime prevention efforts through professional development 
and the exchange of information among North Carolina police executives for more than 
70 years. At no time in our history has the need for effective law enforcement
leadership and up to date community relations been needed more than it is today. One 
method in which the NCPEA facilitates the advancement of law enforcement is through 
our annual educational training conference.

The NCPEA is committed to promoting professionalism and we value the presence and 
contributions of professional men and women in law enforcement. Each year NCPEA 
provides premier training for law enforcement agencies across North Carolina, this is 
vital for those agencies that have limited funds.  We would love for your company to 
help us in meeting the needs of our law enforcement community.  

The North Carolina Police Executives Association realizes that training and education 
is essential to the law enforcement professional and many agencies simply cannot 
afford not to bring innovated, ground breaking training to their agency without the 
hefty cost. The NCPEA has been providing these services well over 70 years.   

If ShotSpotter Technology is interested in being an official event sponsor for our July 

To Our North Carolina Legislators, 

The Executive Board and Officers of the North Carolina Police Executives Association 
are committed to the transparent and cooperative provision of police services in every 
community in our state.  This cooperation demands citizen input and feedback, which 
is more essential than ever if we are to build trust with the communities we serve.  And, 
we recognize that each community is different, with its own unique relationships, 
priorities, and expectations.  

Chief among those priorities should be preserving the sanctity of life for all.   Therefore, 
we do not endorse the development of any particular (or specific) model for citizen 
review and we oppose the mandatory establishment of any such board.  Rather, we 
support legislation that more easily permits communities to design and establish such 
boards if they choose to do so. 

Respectfully, 
NCPEA Executive Board 
North Carolina Police Executives Association 
www.ncpea.org 


